
Adam Langton requested that the attorneys from the IOUs meet with with the Energy Division's legal team to 
discuss the jurisdictional issues related to the EV submetering protocol. On this call we hope to clarify our positions 
and discuss whether a petition for modification is the best path forward. 
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